
 

 

March 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Parents are generally very good at giving the school feedback and we have an open 
door policy in order to make this as easy as possible. 
However, we are aware that sometimes it is difficult for 
parents to get into school, so we have set up a parent 
feedback form on the school's website.  
 
http://levenprimary.eriding.net/parental-feedback.aspx  
 
Life Vacs 
A huge thank you to Leven Pre-School and to Cleveland Kitchens for their generous 
gifts of several life vacs. It is something we hope we never have to use, but it is reas-
suring to have them in school.  
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Sculpture 
We are pleased that Bob Whateley's sculpture 
now has a permanent home at Leven School. It 
has been sited so that it is visible from the pave-
ment.  
 
ParentðGovernor Meeting 
Some of our governors met parents on March 
20th. Most of the parents that the governors 
spoke to were very positive about the school. 
Three issues were raised.  
1) A lack of consistency with homework 

(specifically spellings).  
Mrs McMahon and Mr Dolman are working on 
the spelling and homelearning policies to en-
sure that there is consistency and progression in 
the way that spelling homework is set across the school. 
 
2) An email not being replied to.  
No emails or messages are deliberately ignored, so I can only apologise for 
this one. 
 
3) Some children not getting the lunch that theyôve ordered.  
Teachers are reminding children that they must have the dinner that they 
have ordered and not change their choice when they get to the serving hatch. 
 
Local Authority rating of school 
We are pleased that the Local Authority have categorised Leven as securely 
good. This reflects the hard work of all of the staff at Leven. 
 
Easter Church Service 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to parents to attend our Easter ser-
vice at Holy Trinity Church on April 6th at 2pm. 
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March 2017 

SPORTS 
 
Cricket 
Key Stage 2 are currently en-
joying cricket coaching on 
Thursdays. This is being paid 
for from our Sports Premium 
funding. 
 
Cross Country 
There was some excellent 
running at the inter schools 
cross country event. Well 
done to all of the children 
from Leven School who took 
part. You should be very 
proud of yourself.  
 
 
Cycling 
We were very pleased that all 
of the children in Year 5 and 
6 who took part in the Cycle 
safety training (Bikeability), 
passed. This is the first time 
that we can remember having 
a 100% success rate with this 
training. 
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